
A Friendship Card for the Retired Warden  

 

Warden FUNG,  

 

I have known you for 10 years from the time when I was a baby to now.  I 

appreciate your heart-given cultivation for me in the past years.  I know what 

you did is for my benefits even if you lectured or punished me sometimes.  

 

In the beginning, I was quite unwilling to live in Po Leung Kuk as a baby. 

However, when I met you, I found that I was not alone.  You took care of us, 

and troubled about our unhappiness irrespective of remuneration, and I will 

never forget what you have taught me.  I really hope you will always be happy 

in your future life!  However, never forget me.  We can have a drink or meal 

together sometimes.  You are always a good warden in my mind!  

 

Remember to contact and visit us frequently!          

 

Ah Nui 

 

 

Note:  

Warden FUNG Yuet Kuen had worked in Po Leung Kuk for 34 years, during 

which she had served as the warden of the Children Section for 24 years. She 

was enthusiastic in working with children and made great contributions.  Ms. 

FUNG formally retired on 15 April 2012. 


